SUSQUEHANNA VALLEY

P.O.Box 200 Conklin, New York 13748  Fax # (607) 775-9110

CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Director of School Facilities

TO: All Susquehanna Valley Central School District
Employees and/ or building Occupants

FROM: Natalie Brubaker, Superintendent

DATE: December 11, 2024

RE: ANNUAL AHERA NOTIFICATION

The Susquehanna Valley Central School District has completed the inspection of all
schools and buildings in accordance with laws regarding asbestos as a potential
health hazard for students, employees and visitors.

A Management Plan has been developed in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act, which includes training of staff for safe handling,
periodic re-inspection, surveillance and limited abatement by trained personnel. A
copy of this Management Plan is available at the main office of each building and is
available for your review during regular business hours.

Please contact the Director of Facilities, Mr. Ralph Schuldt, at 775-9156, if you have
any questions concerning this notice.

Natalie Brubaker
Superintendent




